
 

  

 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

OF THE 

KERN RIVER GROUNDWATER SUSTAINABILITY AGENCY MEETING 

 

  NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Kern River Groundwater 

Sustainability Agency Meeting to be held on October 1, 2020, at 10:00 a.m. in  

Conference Room A of City Hall North, 1600 Truxtun Avenue, Bakersfield, 

California has been cancelled. 

 
 
       /s/ RODNEY PALLA________________                                                                                       
    CHAIR 

KERN RIVER GROUNDWATER SUSTAINABILITY  
AGENCY 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
Dated: September 25, 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


